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Friday 5th May 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

Today, we have enjoyed a wonderful day celebrating the coming coronation of King Charles III. We 
started the day with a very Royal Merit Assembly when we also enjoyed a wonderful rendition of The 
National Anthem performed Mrs. Wilson’s Makaton pupils. Thank you to Mrs. Thompson & Mrs. Saeed 
for a truly delicious Coronation Party Lunch, it was enjoyed by all. 

Yesterday, I had the pleasure of taking Mrs. Hudson and her dancers to Cheshire to take part in an ISA 
Dance Competition.  The dancers performed beautifully and were awarded an incredible 3rd place 
overall.  The competition was very challenging from 11 schools, but our dancers were not put off – we 
were very proud of them all. Well done also to our Dance Captains, Raine & Carey for their maturity 
and professionalism throughout the day. Thank you to Miss Mansfield for accompanying us too.

Thank you all for visiting The Book Fair last Tuesday, a phenomenal £918 was spent at the fair 
throughout the day.  The Book Fair benefits school greatly as we can purchase new books for school, 
both in class and for The Library, with the funds raised.  Thank you to Mrs. Durkin & Mrs. Ferguson for 
giving up their day to support school-book fair once again.

I am sure you have seen us out and about before and after school in the past week.  Unfortunately, 
due to complaints from our neighbours, we have needed to be outside to ensure that considerate 
parking is taking place. Thank you to those parents, who are parking in sensible space.  More 
concerning is the speed at which some cars are travelling towards and away from school, at a time 
when our pupils are crossing the road and walking along pathways.  I urge people to be aware of the 
speed at which they are driving around school.

At the end of the academic year, we will be saying good-bye to Miss Borsos as she heads off to new 
adventures.  We are currently in the process of recruiting our new Form 3 teacher for September and 
will keep you informed of who will be taking over from Miss Borsos. For parents of pupils moving in to 
Form 3 in September, there will be the opportunity to meet the new Form 3 Teacher in the Summer 
before you break up. 

Monday is a Bank Holiday, so we hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you all 
again on Tuesday.

Mr. Saunders& The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery





Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Bank Holiday Baked 
Potatoes, 
Cheese & 

Beans

Burger in a Bun 
& Wedges/

coleslaw

Toad in the 
Hole & 

Potatoes/
Green Beans

Fish Fingers 
& 

Chips/Beans

Peaches & 
Cream

Ice Cream Sponge & 
Custard

Iced Cake

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Mikhail, Ibrahim, Hamzah and Zakariya were chosen to represent Lady Lane Park in a Table Tennis 

Competition. The boys got off to an amazing start winning their first match 8-0 against Crossflatts B 

Team.  The second match was more of a challenge against Hoyle Court Primary. The boys stayed 

focused and went on to win 5-3. For our final match, we were up against Crossflatts A team and had to 
win. The pressure was on, but the boys remained calm (although excited) resulting in another 8-0 win.

As we were the top team winning 21 points from a possible 24, we were the overall winners. The boys 

received T-Shirts for their victory win.

Well done to you all,  I am very proud of the way you performed and how you respected your 

opponents.

Miss Raw





Congratulations to our dancers for 

a fantastic 3rd place in the North 

ISA Dance Competition which took 

place yesterday in Cheshire.

Against very stiff competition 

from 11 schools the Lady Lane 

Dancers were incredible and a 

credit to us all with their emotional 

and technically demanding Les 

Miserables.

Mrs Hudson

Well done to Mrs Wilson’s Makaton Club for 

performing The National Anthem in our 

Coronation Assembly this morning.

Mrs Wilson is very proud of the progress you have 

made in such a short amount of time!

@makaton.org 



May

Monday 8th – Bank Holiday, School & Nursery Closed
Tuesday 9th - Kindergarten Trip to Tropical World
Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th UVI SATS 
Wednesday 10th May – UVI 3 Peaks Meeting, UVI Classroom 3.40pm

Tuesday 16th – Brownlee Foundation Mini-Triathlon 
- Harrogate Ladies College, Writing Competition Lunch 
- Early Years & Infants Bobby the Bear visit with PCSO Alex Rayment

Wednesday 17th - Form 2 Trip to Nell Bank
Thursday 18th – Form 1 trip to Harwood House 

- Friday 19th May – School Closed for Spring Bank Break           
Monday 22nd - Friday 25th May – Holiday Club

June 

Monday 5th June – School Open to all pupils
- Bradford Road Safety Team visit to school

Friday 9th June – Junior Summer Celebrations, Bingley Arts Centre 
Wednesday 14th – Infant & Early Years Parent Welcome Evening (6.30pm-7.30pm)
Wednesday 14th – Friday 16th UVI Yorkshire Three Peaks Challenge
Friday 16th June – The Friend’s Summer Disco

Tuesday 20th June – Summer Class Photographs
Wednesday 21st June – Nursery to Form 3 Transition Morning 
Friday 23rd June – Footsteps, Bingley Arts Centre

Tuesday 27th June – UVI Fast Forward Event at Bingley Parish Church
- Parents’ Consultations 6.00pm-8.00pm

Friday 30th June – Infant & Junior Sports Day

July

Monday 3rd July – Parents’ Consultations 4.00pm-6.00pm
Tuesday 4th July – Infant Celebrations Performance A

- Junior Transition Morning
Wednesday 5th July - Infant Celebrations Performance B
Thursday 6th July – Prize Giving Picnics for all Classes 

- Nursery trip to Hesketh Farm
Friday 7th July – School Closes for Summer






	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8

